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Forest Plan Amendments for the Pacific Connector Gas Pipeline
#28132

Thank you for Your Comment.

Your comment has been received by our system on 1/6/2020
If you need to follow up on this matter, please use the following contact information:

David Krantz
Umpqua National Forest All Units
2900 NW Stewart Parkway , Roseburg, OR, 97471
dkrantz@fs.fed.us

Regards, 
The Forest Plan Amendments for the Pacific Connector Gas Pipeline Team
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